

NEPS NEWSLETTER

JUNE 2005 Volume 5 Number 6

RNATIONAL NETWORK OF PRODUCTIVE SCHOOLS



HAPPY SUMMER HOLIDAYS

We wish everyone a happy and healthy summer. However please remember that the INEPS Newsletter depends on your contributions. So please take a moment and send us something about your school andor program so that we can print it up for all to see.

Youth exchange in the frame of INEPS

The following is an informational questionnaire developed by Heike Borkenhagen (Berlin) based on the results from one of the Moscow Congress' workshops to stimulate international exchanges among INEPS Members. If you are interested in these exchanges please fill out and E Mail the responses to Heike at the following IPLE address: iple@sonett.asfh-berlin.de

Who	we	are?	2
Name	and	d add	ress:

100		
Michael we	are doing (details about the project)	2.
Soutier Ass	are doing (details about the project)	

We already have experiences with youth exchange	Yes	No
We are interested in youth exchange	Yes	No
Remarks:		

How we plan to finance a youth exchange: We need the following preparation:

We can offer learning placements in the following fields:

Contact (languages):

Best way to contact? By phone: By mail:

Requests to the partner organisation:

Duration:

Period of time:

We wish learning placements in the following fields:

Country:

Other requests